
Whitehall Sustainability Committee (WSC) 
 Minutes 

Thursday, May 19, 2022 at 2pm  

 
Meeting was held at the Whitehall Community Library. Attendees: Tom Harrington, Nick Hensleigh, Allissa 
Christensen, Liz Pullman, Erin Carbajal, Hannah Nieskins, and Jeanie Farris. 
 
Liz Pullman called the meeting to order at 2:03 pm. April minutes were approved.  
 
2. New Business 

 - Allissa Christensen presented on behalf of the Town of Whitehall the “Let’s Go Play Whitehall” park 
proposal to clear up questions that were asked in the past meeting. 

- The location for the park does have some flexibility, however the horseshoe pit location was determined 
to be the best spot for the park, a public forum will be planned to discuss with the community.  

- Allissa is requesting 30k for the Whitehall Tax Increment Foundation for matching later today. 
Successfully received 20k from the Dennis and Phyllis Washington Foundation and could receive another 20k next 
year if it is matched, with an addition of 10k from Town Pump. Currently requesting 35k from the Whitehall 
Sustainability Committee.  

- Liz mentioned doing a story on the playground and getting it published in the Whitehall Ledger to begin 
getting the word out there to the community.  

- The group that was present filled out the project evaluation form and turned them into the President 
and vice President for review, if passed they will submit a packet to Chuck B.  
 
           
Adjourn 2:29 pm. Next meeting will be June 8th, 2022, at 1:00 pm in the Borden’s Conference room. 

 
 
 
 

The goal of the Whitehall Sustainability Committee is to nominate long term community development 
projects for consideration by Barrick 


